
Historically black colleges and universiTies
and hispanic serving institutions RECRUITMENT TOUR

WHO WE ARE CONTACT US
Martin  County School District has made it a priority to educate all students 
for success and provide a dynamic system of excellence.  This event will take 
place at Martin County High School, located in Stuart, FL.  

Our goal is to have students prepared for on-site admissions, with 
transcripts in hand, as well as high achieving test scores.  We want our 
students to reach their maximum potential and encourage them to take 
risks in their education.  We hope you will join us on January 25th and make 
our event momentous for our students.
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HBCU and HSI RECRUITMENT TOUR 
January 25, 2019

Students should dress 
professionally for this event.

JANUARY 25, 2019
Martin County High School
Student Event: 9:00 am-1:00 pm
Parent/Community Event: 5:00 pm-7:00 pm

Hundreds of high school seniors will have the opportunity to receive on-the-spot 
offers for admission and financial aid during the School District of Martin County's 
annual Historically Black College and University (HBCU) and Hispanic Serving 
Institution (HSI) Recruitment Tour.
 
Representatives from institutions will be onsite to interview college-ready 
seniors/juniors and expose students to different career opportunities specific to their 
school.  The recruitment tour will also feature representatives from different branches 
of the military, mock interviews stations, and financial aid information.  University 
volunteers will be available to answer questions and assist in the application process.
 
This is the second year that students from all district-operated high schools have 
participated in the recruitment tour.  Last year, students attending received 
invaluable information, mock interview feedback as well as onsite application 
support.  Congratulations to those students who received scholarships. We are 
looking forward to building upon last year's extraordinary achievements and 
record-breaking accomplishments.


